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May 30, 2024 

 

Ambassador Lui Tuck Yew 
Singapore Ambassador to the United States of America 
3501 International Place, NW 
Washington DC 20008 
United State of America 
 

Dear Ambassador Lui, 

We write to offer our congratulations on the occasion of Mr. Lawrence Wong becoming the Prime 
Minister of Singapore. The United States and Singapore share a warm and deep relationship with strong 
economic and security ties.   
  
The National Security Commission on Emerging Biotechnology recently conducted an official visit to 
Singapore. While in Singapore, the delegation met with Singaporean government officials, industry 
partners, and others to learn about the current landscape of biotechnology and discuss opportunities for 
greater collaboration. We look forward to continuing this dialogue about our shared priorities, including 
global biomanufacturing and biotechnology supply chains for economic security and emergency 
preparedness.  
  
International engagement and collaboration with friends are integral to national security and a thriving 
biotechnology sector. We hope that the ties between our two countries will only grow stronger as we 
work to strengthen cooperation between the U.S. and Singapore in the field of emerging 
biotechnology.   

  
Sincerely,   

 

 
__________________ 
Dr. Jason Kelly, Chair 

 

 
__________________ 
Sen. Todd Young, Commissioner 
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__________________ 
Rep. Stephanie Bice, Commissioner 

 

__________________ 
Rep. Ro Khanna, Commissioner 

 
__________________ 
Paul Arcangeli, Commissioner 

 
 
__________________ 
Dr. Angela Belcher, Commissioner 

 

 
__________________ 
Dawn Meyerriecks, Commissioner 

 

 
__________________ 
Dr. Alexander Titus, Commissioner 

 

__________________ 
Dr. Dov Zakheim, Commissioner 

 
  

 


